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Hi, Mike,
 
Attached is correspondence related to your public records request.
 
Best,
 
Lauren
 
Lauren Jandl
Chief of Staff
 
Vermont Attorney General’s Office
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609
Email:  lauren.jandl@vermont.gov
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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June 2, 2023  
 
Mike Donoghue, via email to: mdonoghue@smcvt.edu 
 
Re: Public Records Request  
 
 
Dear Mike Donoghue:  
 
I write in response to your request for public records received by the Attorney General’s Office 
on June 1, 2023. Based on our phone conversation today, you have narrowed your request to the 
body camera footage of the Newfane officer-involved shooting incident up to the time that Mr. 
Dean fell from the roof. Please let me know if this is inaccurate.  
 
A link to a SharePoint site containing the records you requested has been sent to you by email. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
/s/ Lauren Jandl  
 
Lauren Jandl  
Chief of Staff 
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